
 

 

 

 

Media Release 
 

EXPIRY OF CONTRACT OF DATUK MOHD BADLISHAM BIN 

GHAZALI AS MAHB MANAGING DIRECTOR 
 

Kuala Lumpur, 22 June 2018 – Malaysia Airports Holdings Berhad (MAHB) hereby 

announces that today, 22 June 2018 is the last day of Datuk Mohd Badlisham Bin 

Ghazali’s contractual tenure as the Managing Director of MAHB; a position he has held 

since 23 June 2014. 

  

Y.A.M Tan Sri Dato’ Seri Syed Anwar Jamalullail, MAHB’s Chairman, wishes to express 

the Company’s and the Board of Directors’ deepest appreciation to Datuk Mohd 

Badlisham for his tireless efforts and dedication in steering MAHB over the last 4 years 

and aligning it to a position where the company is now ready to embark on its long-

term business objectives. The necessary announcements will be made once Datuk 

Mohd Badlisham’s successor has been identified. In the interim, the Chief Financial 

Officer, Raja Azmi Raja Nazuddin will serve as acting Group Chief Executive Officer of 

MAHB. Raja Azmi has the full support of the Board, having been with MAHB for over 

two years and having significant experience behind him. 

 

MAHB’s immediate to long-term strategy involves the designing and implementing of 

a plan to enhance its Quality of Service (QoS) on an evolving scale that always keeps 

the company ahead of tomorrow’s customer requirements – not just the customer 

needs of today. MAHB will focus heavily on increasing operational and logistics 

efficiencies and enhancing human convenience. The company will further equip itself 

with the funding required to expand facilities in order to effectively manage the 

increasing volume of traffic, visitors and cargo shipments. 
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